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Dear Families, 

 

This email is just to reassure everyone (especially kids) that we will still be having our Fall Festival this 

Sunday, with the costume contest, face painting, apple cider bar, and everything. 

 

AFTER the Fall Festival, people can head over to the Golden Rec Center. Enjoy swimming (please make 

sure your kids wash off face paint first!) and all the activities the rec center has to offer. Our room is still 

reserved from 4-5pm, and that is when we will have pizza available. You are welcome to stay as long as 

you like. The Rec Center closes at 6pm. 

 

Looking forward to celebrating with you on Sunday! 

 

Pastor Adonia 

 


